
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

 

Newsletter Week 5 Term 1 2018 
 
Hello everyone and welcome to “hump day”. Today is the exact middle of the term and the  
expression hump day is used to reflect the middle day of the traditional working week. Indicating 
that the weekend is approaching or in our case, the holidays break is approaching. 

 
Today we also have the Insectarium program concluding. This has just been  
outstanding, the students have really enjoyed being able to touch, look at and learn 
about the huge variety of insects. Plus, they are far braver than I – I wasn’t touching 
one EVER! Check out the pictures from one of the sessions. 
 

The Division swimming is happening “as we speak” – 13 swimmers have made it all the way 
through and when speaking to some of them this morning – I know that they were every excited. 
Good luck team! NEWS JUST IN: 2 students have made it through to the Regionals: Teanna Kilby 
and John Junge, both in 50m backstroke. Well done. The feedback is that all 754 kids were  
beautifully behaved and represented 754 in the very best way. It was great to see lots of parents 
and grandparents supporting our team. 
 
Tonight at our staff meeting, we are focusing on the preparations that we need to make for the 
Naplan tests that are coming up in May. I have set the staff and children the challenge of returning 
the best reading Naplan results in Bairnsdale. We must always set high expectations and then 
“rise” to the occasion. Organization is the easy stuff – who goes where and what time of day to 
complete the tasks etc  I am happy to discuss any aspect of this work with you at any time. 
 
It’s a busy week and schools are busy places (To say the least): So I will leave you with something 
to ponder: When was the last time that there was silence in your house? PLUS- what was 
the reason or the context of that silence? Quiet time is so desperately important 
for all adults and children alike. I wish I could “get” some more! 
 
 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 28th February 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

March 

6th: Division Tennis- Bairnsdale Tennis Club 
9th: Division Bow ls - Bairnsdale Bowls Club 
 
13th: Region Swimming - Sale Pool 
 
21st: Harmony Day 
22nd: Salvation Army Community Breakfast  

(Gold Coin Donation) 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

March 
26th: Meals on Wheels 
27th: Meals on Wheels  
28th: Meals on Wheels 
Parent Teacher Interviews 4.00 - 8.00pm 
29th: Parent Teacher Interviews 8.30am - 1.00pm 
  
 
 
April  
17th: First day of Term 2 
 
  
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 
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Talk soon.  
Trudie Nagle 
Principal 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Sun Smart Hats Term 4: 
Just a reminder to parents that all students MUST wear a sun smart hat at school during 
Term 1 and Term 4. No Hat, No Play. We have a large number of students that are not 
bringing their hats to school, so please check with your child that they have a hat which is 
clearly labelled with their name so, if lost, it can be returned to them.  
 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast: 
On Thursday 22nd March the Salvation Army will be holding a community breakfast at 
our school from 8:15am - 8:45am. Parents/Carers/Grandparents are all invited to come 
along. A gold coin donation would be gratefully accepted. 
 
School Absences:  
Parents/Carers, please remember to call the school by 9.00am if your child/children are going to be 
absent this will enable us to mark them accordingly on the roll and save you a phone call from our 
attendance officer. 
 
Coles Sports for School: 

Our school is registered with the Coles Sports for Schools program for 2018.  
Vouchers from your shopping can be placed in prepared boxes at Coles or brought to 
our school office. These incentive programs are a great way for schools to be able to 
purchase new sporting equipment so please collect as many as you can.  
 
 

CSEF - Camps Sports & Excursion Fund: 
A reminder to families who hold a current Health Care or Pension card to call into the office and  
apply for the CSEF. If you received this last year then you will have been automatically registered 
for 2018. Notes were sent home to families where there was an issue with your application and will 
need to be followed up as soon as you can. The CSEF provides families who are eligible with 
$125.00 into your school account which can be used to help pay for camps, sporting events and 
incursions/excursions.  
 
Nagle College 2019 Scholarships: 
Nagle College offers scholarships for entry at all year levels. Scholarships are provided in three  
categories, Academic Excellence, The Arts, and Sport. Applications for Scholarships is a two part 
process: students need to register to sit the ACER exam via the Nagle College website.  
A non refundable payment is paid at the time of registering online.  
An application form is downloaded, completed and submitted to the College once registration has 
been completed. Full details of the scholarship process, eligibility, testing, etc are available from 
the College Website: www.nagle.vic.edu.au/enrolment. 
Applications close on Friday 2nd March. 
 
Nagle College Open Night: 
OPEN NIGHT: Wednesday 14 March, 4:00 to 6:30 pm 
The Nagle College Open Night is for the whole community. The evening will provide prospective 
students and their parents the opportunity to view Nagle College in action. Open Night is a  
celebration of student achievement as well as an opportunity to showcase what the College has to 
offer. The evening is an entertaining and informative night for the whole family. 
Information Sessions will be held at 4:15 and 6:00pm aimed at prospective families with a focus on 
the curriculum offered at Nagle College for Year 7 and Year 8 students. All staff will be on hand to 
answer queries and all learning areas will be open. 
 
Nagle College Expo: 
NAGLE EXPO: Monday 30th April (week 3 Term 2); Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th May (week 4 Term 
2); Tuesday 8th, Wednesday 9th, Thursday 10th and Friday 11th May (week 4 Term 2) 
Grade 5 and 6 students from all East Gippsland primary schools are invited to participate in  
organised visits to Nagle College. These visits involve students spending a morning at Nagle  
College (9.30 am to 12.30 pm) when they will participate in a tour of the College as well as  
timetabled activities designed to experience aspects of secondary education that are not available 
at Primary School. Participating Primary Schools are required to send a staff member with their 
students. Transport from and to Primary Schools is provided by Nagle College. 
 
ENROLMENT APPLICATIONS DUE: Friday 1 June 2018 
Applications for prospective Year 7 students for the 2019 school year are due by this date. Applica-
tions received after this date will be placed on a waiting list and may risk missing out on a place-
ment offer.  



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Boite Schools Chorus: 
Do you have a love of singing? This year The Boite Schools Chorus is working with 
Jessie Lloyd, Jess Hitchcock and the Mission Songs Project. Students practice during 
break time one or two times a week during Terms 2 and 3. There are two combined 
school practice sessions and one rehearsal before the performance in September. If 
you are interested, please see Ms. Jan Kenny for further details. Students get a $5 
discount if we register before the end of term 1.  
 
Prep Students: 
Today was the last rest day for prep students. Please remember that preps are now here every day 
of the week beginning on Monday 5th March.  
 
Easter Raffle: 
We are collecting for our annual Easter Raffle and ask if families could 
please donate a small Easter gift or Easter egg for our hamper at the 
School Office.  Tickets for sale will be sent home to each family very 
soon.  The lucky winner  will be drawn at Monday morning assembly on 
26th March. Thank you. 
 
Pancake Day: 
A big thank you to the lovely mums who flipped a lot of pancakes for us on Tuesday. The smell 
coming from the kitchen made us all hungry.  

 



 
 

 
Student Awards 

 
 
Prep A: Callum Payne for being resilient.  You are always having a go and trying your best in everything 
that you do.  Keep up the great work!   
       
1 /2 A: Maddison Whitby I have been impressed by your resilience in the classroom. You are a 
keen learner and a terrific problem solver.   
       
1 /2 B: Lila Tice This week during maths time we have been playing lots of different games about 
place value. Students have needed to play fairly and demonstrate how they bounce back when things don’t go 
their way. Lila has demonstrated all of these strengths this week and is a great team player. Well done!   
      
1/2 C: Billy Rowe for developing his resilience when completing Maths work that was challenging 
for him. Keep up the good work Billy.  
 
3/4 A: Saul Townsend for always trying his best and not giving up on challenging tasks.  
                
3/4 B: Korie Tregea-Eades for demonstrating resilience by having a go at all of his work even 
when it was challenging.   
 
3/4 C: Shelby Sergent shows resilience in the classroom by always trying their best. If they don’t 
understand something they will re-read the question, stop and think, ask a friend for help and go onto the next 
question if the teacher isn’t ready to help yet .    
  
5/6 A: Koby Strecker for showing excellent resilience. Things didn’t go your way one break time 
which was disappointing but you bounced back! Well done for not focusing on the small things. 
            
5/6 B: Harriet Campbell you are a determined student who always makes a positive contribution 
to our classroom.   
    .          
5/6 C: Josh Pollac has shown resilience by persevering. He chose to continue to think through and 
problem solve when challenged by difficult Maths questions. 
       
5/6 D: Lilliana Settle has demonstrated great resilience in her move to a new school. She has 
made new friends, ways of doing things and shown great patience when things didn't go her way.   
     

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Monday’s 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour.  



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour.  



There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour.  



   There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


